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BANK HOLIDAY 

MONDAY 6th May  
 

 

 

Celebrations at St Catherine's 

Super Citizens and Branches of Love 

 

Max B           Harry 

Reagan       Isabelle 

Luna             Sithula 

Monty          Methula 

Rylo              Mikiel   
 
 

 

If Your Child is Unwell 
There are quite a few nasty bugs going around 
at the moment. Please encourage your child to 
wash their hands. Well and often. Please don’t 
allow your child to bring in toys from home. 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back and aren’t we all glad 

there is some dry weather! We have 

been able to use the school field and 

make full use of the new playtime 

equipment which was paid for by XX 

The children have come back to school 

with a positive attitude towards their 

learning, which is fantastic to see. 

P Fearn 

On the Road 

Mrs Treble has been very busy in the 

Oak Class outside area.  

Oak Class now have a very smart, bespoke road 

for them to drive on. 
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We have all enjoyed trying out our new 
road! 

Kids Corner: 

Oak Class have had a very busy 

week. We have completed some 

lovely writing in our Phonics sessions. 

In Forest School we planted seeds 

and looked for frog spawn, until we 

realised the fish liked to eat it so we 

will be observing frog spawn in our 

classroom instead! 

 

  

 

 

  

Michael 

liked the 

mud! 

Harry liked the 

pond 

Please remember to 

bring in any School in 

a Bag sponsorship 

money by Tuesday 

23rd April 
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Dates for your diary: 

• PTFA Disco Friday 26th April 

• Bank Holiday Monday 6th May 

• Stay and Play Sessions start again on Tuesday 7th May for our 

incoming Reception children 

• Sycamore Class Parents Assembly Thursday 16th May 2.30pm (please 

email the Office if you would like to attend) 

• Monday 20th May Maple Class Music Festival 

 

 

 


